
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Regulatory Circular RG 99-132 
 
 
 
Date: May 28, 1999 
 
To: Members and Member Firms 
 
From: Allocation Committee 
 
Re: Relocation of the NYSE Composite Index (NYA) 
 
 
The Allocation Committee has determined to relocate the NYSE Composite Index 
(NYA) option class to Post 5, station 3, on the main trading floor.  This relocation will be 
effective as of the opening of business on Tuesday, June 1, 1999. 
 
The NYA will continue to be an NYSE Option (as that term is defined in CBOE Rule 
3.27).  Accordingly, all Options Trading Permit holders will continue to have the trading 
rights with respect to the NYA that are provided for under Rule 3.27, including the 
ability to trade the NYA by order and to trade the NYA in person at its new location. 
 
Questions may be directed to Daniel Hustad at (312) 786-7715. 
 
 


